Loretta J. Fuddy, A.C.S.W., M.P.H. Director, Hawaii State Department of Health 1250 Punchbowl Street Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Director Fuddy,

In advance of our meeting with Senator Espero on November 9, 2012, may I please have in writing the Department of Health's current official policy towards Medical Marijuana and Hawaii's Medical Marijuana Program.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Clifton Otto, M.D., M.S.Ed.

1620 Ala Moana Blvd, Suite 500

Honolulu, HI 96815

Cc: Senator Will Espero, Jack Schweigert, Esq., David Louie, Esq.